
Important Links

District School Calendar, School Hours, Cliffwood Morning Music Requests

Cliffwood Family Connections 8/25, 9/2, 9/8, 9/15, 9/22, 9/29, 10/6, 10/13 , 10/20, 10/27, 11/3,

11/10, 11/17, 11/24, 12/1, 12/8, 12/15, 12/30, 1/5, 1/12, 1/19, 1/26, 2/2, 2/9, 2/16, 2/23, 3/2, 3/9,

3/16, 3/23, 3/30, 4/6, 4/21, 4/27, 5/4, 5/10, 5/18, 5/26, 6/1, 6/8, 6/16

As we come to the close of an incredible school year, we wanted to take a moment to share a

special event that took place this week. The Cliffwood staff hosted a Thank You Breakfast for our

amazing Cliffwood PTO as a small token of appreciation for all they do to support our school.

The PTO was celebrated with heartfelt thank you posters and cards created by our students, as

well as a special PowerPoint presentation highlighting the many events, activities, and ways the

PTO has supported our school community throughout the year. From funding programs to

organizing memorable experiences, their impact has truly been invaluable. We are beyond grateful

for their partnership, generosity, and dedication.

It’s hard to believe that tomorrow is the last day of the 2024–2025 school year, this year has �own

by! So much learning, growing, and memory-making has taken place. We are so proud of our

students and all they have accomplished.

We wish all of our families a safe, relaxing, and joyful summer break! Students were sent home

with summer learning packets to keep their minds active over the break. If they return the

completed packets on the �rst day of school, they’ll earn a special prize!

Don't forget to visit the Matawan Library and enjoy time reading together as a family over the

summer. Reading is a wonderful way to stay connected and keep skills sharp.

Finally, we want to send our best wishes to our 3rd graders as they transition to Lloyd Road

School. We are so Cliffwood Proud of them, and remember, Cliffwood School will always be their

home away from home. Let's celebrate them together with a �nal 3rd Grade Clap-Out tomorrow!

Thank you for a fantastic school year. We are so lucky to be part of such a supportive and caring

school community.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G37xLKTOLIplatqEIBrzboc6_fJfuh2a/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bLulNFrj7VOFcXIMNfTsQcWbNnl4D70eG0b6QDZcd5I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13ZsQBo-JHFYap4WlAlrl7s6zV-OZede-koE4lIkKk-Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fF1O_1eZxTZ9K-3QhgdV_yyT0bgh1_2AqTHCPl2wvN0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eMu8155567dJ50tWMRGwrkMmEXhOdIi1F-cQftRdu3Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JGxadnJheiKI4fy1HazHOGP8Jcwb5T2VAbdC0M1-_0g/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mcAW59py9SwhUzAa7FL7Sum524aaHx67k7-eTgaVyE0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12YXujFU50OcI9ZsdEqRCbzJaIal9OdzXpzccUbqDp7Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1x2rpwkLN1UVGoyEmeH2zc3_lFj9BUpnHf0jLBbj6WYw/edit?usp=sharing
https://secure.smore.com/n/p3124
https://secure.smore.com/n/0kmvq
https://secure.smore.com/n/0w6kh
https://secure.smore.com/n/ajny3
https://secure.smore.com/n/3cz4v
https://secure.smore.com/n/gknvyt
https://secure.smore.com/n/6zcyv
https://secure.smore.com/n/nbdm5
https://secure.smore.com/n/g18794
https://secure.smore.com/n/594sx
https://secure.smore.com/n/dfq9hr
https://secure.smore.com/n/1g428
https://secure.smore.com/n/kwxd26
https://secure.smore.com/n/mk7rp6
https://secure.smore.com/n/hujwr
https://secure.smore.com/n/2ydb8
https://secure.smore.com/n/hpetu
https://secure.smore.com/n/24m68
https://secure.smore.com/n/cfrgk
https://secure.smore.com/n/bqyje
https://secure.smore.com/n/zsbu2
https://secure.smore.com/n/w2zx7
https://secure.smore.com/n/79f80
https://secure.smore.com/n/k0c6s
https://secure.smore.com/n/6y3xq
https://secure.smore.com/n/ra2j61
https://secure.smore.com/n/ng7ku
https://secure.smore.com/n/g3caw
https://secure.smore.com/n/k25wn
https://secure.smore.com/n/3p5uf
https://secure.smore.com/n/76tzs
https://secure.smore.com/n/9b4hrq
https://secure.smore.com/n/k9gce
https://secure.smore.com/n/que29
https://secure.smore.com/n/qxp9d


Below is the clap-out map for outside the 3rd grade clap-out. The parade will begin indoors at 1:05

PM, and students will most likely be outside by 1:10 PM.

Families are welcome to gather outside along the red route beginning at 1:00 PM.

Students will follow the red route and re-enter the school through the front entrance. They will then

return to their homerooms to gather their personal belongings and will be dismissed following

their regular dismissal procedures.

If your child is normally a bus rider or attends Y-time and will not be following their usual

dismissal plan, please send an email or note to your child’s teacher in advance.

Please do not request dismissal changes at the end of the day, as this can cause confusion. Thank

you for your understanding and support!



The New Jersey Department of Education recognizes only six allowable reasons for an "excused"

absence; these reasons are listed below.

1. Religious holidays (Each year, the State Board of Education votes on a list of approved

religious holidays for observance upon the written request signed by the parent.).

2. Participation in observance of Veterans Day.



3. Participation in district board of election membership activities.

4. Take Our Children to Work Day.

5. College visit(s), up to three days per school year for students in grades 11 and 12.

�. Closure of a busing school district that prevents a student from having transportation to the

receiving school.

Being present and on-time to school each day is extremely important for students' success and

well-being. School attendance is a powerful predictor of student outcomes; data shows that, when

students are present daily, they learn better and are generally healthier. Attendance matters and

every school day counts!

Link to the Menu

https://marsd.nutrislice.com/menu/cliffwood-es
https://marsd.nutrislice.com/










6/23- Last day of School-Early Dismissal- 1:20 PM

6/23- 3rd Grade Clap Out 1:00 PM

6/25- Report Cards Posted on Parent Portal

Matawan-Aberdeen Regional



School District

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1160518081318660/user/100090290152999
https://www.twitter.com/MARSDNJ

